26" September — 30" September
Weekly Highlights
Once again we have had a very busy week here at Parish!

The week kicked off with children enjoying karate taster sessions, the cricket coach came to
work with reception and of course sports day!

Mrs Matthews launched the cross country running club this week ahead of the first
competitions of the year. All of the children who represented Team Parish were amazing! A
special mention must go to Indiyah and Elizabeth who came 1st and 2nd in their race and
Sam who came 2nd in his. As it stands year 4 are joint 1st in their league, year 3 2nd, year 5
8th and year 6 4th with 4 more races to go.

Sports day was a great success and was brilliantly organised by Miss Grindrod. The children
really enjoyed all of the events, especially the space hopper race which was a favourite not
just with the children but also the parents! Thank you to all of the parents who were able to
come and support this event. EYFS will host their own sports day later in the year.

In classes this week | have led story time in reception, a reading lesson in year 6 and dance in
year 4. | have seen an amazing drawing of Usain Bolt in year 5, heard wonderful singing in
year 3 and nursery visited the forest for the forest time.

Year 6 attended 'Crucial Crew' today and the feedback from the team was fantastic! They said
our year 6 were the best classes they had had all week and praised their excellent behaviour.
Well done year 6 for being wonderful ambassadors of our school!

The date for parents evening, October 19th, was shared this week so please note in your
diaries. More information about this will be coming soon.

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Thomas
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